
From: Shawn Ricoy [mailto:soricoy@att.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 10:37 AM 
To: Planning 
Cc: elizabeth.kamali@gmail.coml; Fr. Ben; Dan Reim 
Subject: Approve Special Exception for 1919 Wayne Street 
 
Dear City Planning Commission, 
 
Please approve the Special Exception for the sale of 1919 Wayne.  There are only 
positive results to come from this approval.  
 
This group functions more as a family than most traditional families I know.  They cooperate and 
collaborate to uphold a peaceful and productive home life.  They create a deliberate sense of community 
that is more reliable than a traditional family.  They set high expectations, make compromises, and work 
as a team.  Their maturity and concern for the common good assures this successful community living. 
 They are all highly educated, of the highest integrity, who live to serve others.  No one could ask for 
better neighbors.   
 
Neighborhoods thrive when residents create, support, and model a strong community.   Let the Oxbridge 
neighborhood benefit from this exemplary group of residents.  Let the voice of reason be heard and 
approve this Special Exception. 
 
Respectfully, 
 Shawn O. Ricoy 
 2705 Colony Rd 
 Ann Arbor, MI  48104 
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